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To: Honorable Board of Supervisors

From: John L. Maltbie, County Manager
 

 
Subject: Confirm Kenneth Cole as Director of the Department of Housing

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Confirm Kenneth Cole as Director of the Department of Housing.  
 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION
The County has conducted a recruitment for the position of Director of the Department 
of Housing.  Mr. Cole, the current Director of the Santa Cruz County Housing Authority, 
has been nominated by the County Manager as the best candidate for this position. 
Cole is one of the most experienced Housing Authority Executive Directors in California.  
He also has extensive experience in homeless service operations in Santa Cruz and 
Seattle and was also active in new development.      
 
The Charter requires the Board of Supervisors to confirm appointments of department 
heads nominated by the County Manager.
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Mr. Cole’s annual salary will be $164,486.
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